
ATTACHMENT A 

RESOLUTION TO AUTHORIZE THE TOWN MANAGER TO APPROVE THE HOURLY 

RATE INCREASE OF THE TOWN ATTORNEY 

WHEREAS, The Town of Carrboro has been in contract with Brough Law Firm to provide legal 

services to the town. 

WHEREAS The Town of Carrboro would like to continue to receive legal services form Brough 

Law Firm. 

WHEREAS, Brough Law Firm has increased their hourly rates from $215 per hour to $235 per 

hour. 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the Carrboro Town Council that the Council 

authorizes the Town Manager to execute a rate increase with Brough Law Firm at a rate of $235 

per hour. 

This 7th day of May 2024. 


